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UNIVERSITY CENTER BOARD 
MINUTES 

February 26, 1992 

REPRESENTATIVE REPORTS 
Associated student Government 

In Tuesday's meeting on February 25, ASG passed bill 92-4-S 
which creates representative positions for three non-traditional 
students. Two resolutions were introduced. They are 92-1-S to allow 
students to re-take C classes and 92-2-S to change "yield" signs in 
the parking structure to "stop" signs. ASG has chartered a bus for 
Friday, March 6 to go to Frankfort. They will take fifty congress 
Members/Students to lobby for house bill #244, the repeal of student 
health insurance mandate. Each of the state schools is sending a 
similar group in order to pressure the committee into acting on the 
bill. "Coach for a game" is a new program sponsored by ASG. The new 
"coach for a game" will be announced in the Herald. This student 
will help coach Willard coach Saturday's game. Board of Regents 
forum will be this Thursday, February 27 at 1:00 in Downing 
University Center. Mayor Johnny Webb will be the speaker on ASG's 
Friday radio show. 

Residence Hall Association 

RHA sent eight delegates to the KACURH conference at EKU 
February 21-23. Hall Olympics has been rescheduled for March 2-13 to 
allow for more publicity and organization. RHA executive council 
elections will be held during the last week in March and hall officer 
elections will be held during the first week in April. An RHA talent 
show has been scheduled for April 1 in DUC theatre, and everyone is 
encouraged to enter. 

Interfraternity Council 

Officers recently attended SEIFC conference in Atlanta, Georgia. 
Greek Symposium will be held on Saturday, February 29. Greek Week is 
scheduled for April 5 - April 12. This year all non-Greek 
organizations will be encouraged to support the American Red Cross 
Blood Drive through letters and awards for highest participation. 

Panhellenic 

Panhellenic passed a strict alcohol policy that includes a rule 
for sororities to only have their functions at a licensed 
establishment that sells alcohol. 
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Nite Class 

Blizzard of Bucks was a success with about 85 people attending. 
Thursday, March 5 at 9:00 p.m. Two Tuff will be in concert. 
Admission is $ 5 .00. 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 
Program Coordinator 

Not Present 

student Activities Director 

RHA Hall Olympics is the same week as Women's Sunbelt 
Conference. scott thinks there should be something planned with that 
to promote RHA. Our IFC was named one of the top IFC councils in the 
south-east United states at the SEIFC conference. The blood drive 
for Greek week should be attended by everyone because it is very 
important to the blood supply in this area. Western's blood drives 
raise 1/3 of the amount raised in this district and the blood drive 
during Greek Week raises over 1/2 of that 1/3. Jerry Johnson is sick 
and in the hospital. Keith Rigdon, Gary setori, and Ann Paterson are 
taking his place as much as possible. The recreational tournament is 
under way and going on now. The recreation floor is looking good. 
UCB should consider for next spring or next fall maybe having a band 
or an event like Hilloween on the recreational floor. It could be 
done maybe the Friday night before the Eastern game. Also, Scott 
thinks the residence halls should have events in them. 

DUC Manager 
The first tournament was a success. The second tournament is 

tonight, February 26. It is a scratch singles tournament. We are 
checking to make sure it is only students participating in the 
tournaments. Advertisements will continue in the Herald for all of 
the tournaments. 

NEW BUSINESS 

*92-S-5 concerning a Wild Video dance party for 
was proposed by the Special Events committee. 
by Dan and seconded by Scott to be passed. 

next semester 
It was motioned 

*92-S-6 regarding a comedian for Big Red's Roar was proposed by 
the Special Events committee. It was motioned by Dan and 
seconded by Jerry Moore to be passed. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

scott announced the football schedule for next fall. It is: 
September 5 WKU vs. EKU 

12 WKU vs. Indiana University 
26 WKU vs. SW Mississippi (Parents Day) 

October 24 WKU vs. Central Florida (Homecoming) 
31 WKU vs. S. Illinois University 

All of these are home games and there should be a lot done with 
these weekends. 

Mistianna announced that ASG would have a letter in the Herald 
in response to the letters that have been in the Herald about 
ASG. 

Pam announced that the executive officers need to stay after the 
meeting for a few minutes. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Jerry motioned that the meeting be adjourned and Mistianna 
seconded it. The meeting was adjourned at 4:10. 
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